
 

     

 

 
 

31st August 2022 Our Ref: KCP/JC/N002 
                                                  
Planning Inspectorate        Your Ref: 
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 

        
Dear Sirs 

REPRESENTATION FOR THE APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT CONSENT BY NET ZERO 
TEESSIDE POWER LIMITED “NZT POWER” AND NET ZERO NORTH SEA STORAGE LIMITED 
“NZNS STORAGE” FOR THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE PROJECT – APPLICATION NUMBER 
EN010103 
 
REGISTRATION IDENTIFICATION NUMBER:- 20029931 
 
RESPONSE TO DEADLINE 6 SUBMISSION – COMPULSORY ACQUISITION SCHEDULE 
 
We act as agents and surveyors for NPL Waste Management Limited, who are affected by the above 
referred to Development Consent Order (“DCO”) Application. 
 
The Applicants have updated the Compulsory Acquisition Schedule to state that they are waiting for 
a response from our clients. We have informed the Applicants we will be unable to respond until our 
fees to date are settled which have not been paid since April of this year. We are ready to respond on 
the Heads of Terms when this matter has been resolved.  
 
NPL Waste Management Limited hope that the Planning Inspectorate will appreciate our position on 
the above referred to point.  
 
Yours sincerely 
for Fisher German Priestner Limited 

 
Miss K Claire Priestner BSc(Hons) MRICS FAAV 
Managing Director 
 
 




